
Michele King 

Subject: FW: Joint Board meeting minutes 

From: Stephanie Moreno [mailto:smoreno@gcrcd.org1 

Sent: Tuesday, August 14, 2018 10:05 AM 

To: Rick Callender <rcallender@valleywater.org> 

Subject: Joint Board meeting minutes 

Rick - Thank you for taking the time to talk with me this morning. I would appreciate it if SCVWD would hold off approval of the 
6/27/18 joint Board meeting minutes (scheduled for today's meeting) until GCRCD has a chance to review them and provide input, 
as we did with the last joint Board meeting. Please contact me if you have any questions. Thank you! Stephanie 

Sincerely, 

Stephanie Moreno, Executive Director/District Clerk 
Guadalupe-Coyote Resource Conservation District 

888 N. 1st Street, Suite 204, San Jose, CA 95112 
408-288-5888 (O) 831-235-1799 (C)
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